Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 11:11 AM
To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Berry Latham 102-697

Scan No 2032791 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400012163

From: Warren, Michael

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 11:01 AM

To: Freeman, Chris P.; Kubeczko, Dave; Halstead, Mary; Riggs, Dean
Cc: Kaal, Kimberly; Warren, Michael

Subject: Berry Latham 102-697

Chris, Dave, Mary,

| submitted comments on Silverlight for the Berry Latham 102-697 Form 2A permit. The COAs are appropriate to the site
and are the same as discussed with Chris Freeman in pre consultation.

CDOW believes that COAs 1 through 7 are COGCC Rule and may not need to be repeated as a COA, all other COAs are
appropriate to the site and should be attached to the permit.

CDOW did not receive a notice of this permit. Can COGCC review this situation and see what happened with the notice?
Please let me know if you have questions or would like additional information.

Michael Warren

Land Use Specialist
Colorado Division of Wildlife
711 Independent Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81505
970-255-6180



